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Thank you for your continued support of Mitsubishi programmable controllers, MELSEC-Q series. 
 
Production of MELSEC-Q series C Controller module Q06CCPU-V-B will be discontinued. 
 
1. MODEL TO BE DISCONTINUED 
 

Product Model 

C Controller module Q06CCPU-V-B 

 
2. SCHEDULE 
• Order acceptance: Until October 31, 2015 
• Production discontinuation: November 30, 2015 
 
3. REASON FOR DISCONTINUATION 
• The demand for the relevant model is tremendously decreasing. 
• Some parts of the programmable controllers are now obsolete, and we will have difficulty to maintain our 

production system. 
 
4. REPAIR SUPPORT 
• Repair support period: Until November 30, 2022 (for seven years after the discontinuation of production) 
 
 


